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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY SUBMITTED  
 
April 28, 2021 
 
Bryan Niehaus, JD, CHC 
Advis 
Vice President 
7840 Graphics Drive, Suite 100  
Tinley Park, IL 60477  
bniehaus@advis.com  
 
 RE: Withdrawal of Application  
  Health Facilities Planning Act 
  #19-031 – The Advanced Surgical Institute, LLC  
 
Dear Mr. Niehaus: 
 
On April 27, 2021 we received your correspondence withdrawing Application for Permit #19-031 The 
Advanced Surgical Institute, LLC.   No further action is required in relationship to the Illinois Health 
Facilities Planning Act.    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my 
staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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